
Council 09 July 2015 
 

 

5.1 QUESTION FROM MS ANITA MACDONALD OF WHITEHEATH AVENUE, WEST 

RUISLIP TO THE CABINET MEMBER FOR SOCIAL SERVICES, HEALTH AND 

HOUSING - COUNCILLOR CORTHORNE 
 

What provision has the Council made for the transfer and in some case reduction of 
the Independent Living Fund, to ensure that disabled Hillingdon Residents still 
receive the provision they deserve and are entitled to? 
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